Honourable Attorney General of the Federation and Minister of Justice

Abubakar Malami SAN

Ministry of Justice, New Federal Secretariat Complex

5th Floor Shehu Shagari Way Maitama

P.M.B 192 Garki

ABUJA, NIGERIA

December 2022
Honourable Attorney General,
I am writing to express my deepest concern regarding 14 year-old Keren-Happuch Akpagher. She was allegedly raped at her boarding school in Abuja and died a few days later on 22 June 2021. A doctors report confirmed she died from complications resulting from rape. Till date, the investigation into her death remains shrouded in secrecy. The police authorities have delayed the process and have yet to bring the suspected perpetrators of her alleged rape and subsequent death to account.

With this letter, I urge you to deliver justice for Keren by demanding that the Nigerian Police Force thoroughly and effectively investigate Karen’s alleged rape and death, make the findings from the investigation public and ensure those suspected of responsibility are held to account in fair trials without resort to the death penalty.

Thank you for your attention. I am looking forward to your reply.

Yours sincerely, 
